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COSTUME 

FEES 

On October 15th you will be 

charged costume fees for 

every performing class. 

      Ages 2-9 $45.00 

      Ages 10-12 $50.00 

      Ages 13+ $55.00 

      Acro Classes $40.00 

 
   

 

SEPTEMBER 

CLOSURES 

We will be closed 

September 5th due to the 

holiday.  

WELCOME TO OUR 6TH SEASON 
         

 

We are so excited to kick off our 2022-23 

Season with you! Our staff cannot wait to 

share their passion for dancing with your 

dancers. 

Reminder tuition will be charged to your 

card on file on the 1st of each month 

starting September 1st. A Late Fee of $25 

will be added to your account on the 10th 

of each month. 

Please try to keep your dancers’ absences 

to a minimum throughout the season. 

The season runs through May with 2 recitals. 

Our Winter Recital will be December 17th.  

Please remember we will use the costumes in 

the Winter Recital as well as the Spring 

Recital. SO, MAKE SURE TO KEEP YOUR 

COSTUMES.  

Updated information can be found on our 

website www.TheSpotDance.com and on our 

Instagram page @The SpotDanceStudio 

If you have any questions feel free to email us 

at TheSpotDanceStudio@gmail.com 

LOST & 

FOUND BIN 

Join our BAND page to find 
Lost & Found items 

throughout the season: 

   https://band.us/n/a8ad7dGc15p9t 
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